Spring Valley’s Bulldog Bulletin
Wednesday, March 6, 2024

Message from Mr. Cooper:
Hello Valley families and welcome to March, or is it summer already?

While we certainly have been having some incredibly mild, almost late spring weather, please
continue to check the forecast each morning with your child and help them make appropriate
clothing choices. Speaking of clothing, we have an incredible assortment of recently discarded
and unclaimed winter wear, enough to clothe many children of various sizes, from head to toe.
Please scan the attached pictures to see if anything looks familiar and encourage your child to
collect their items ASAP.

Have a wonderful week of creating lasting family memories and we look forward to seeing the
students again on the 18th.

Mr. Cooper

What you need to know:

e Kindergarten registration is open.

o If you have a child who will be joining us for Kindergarten in the fall or know of
someone in the area who does, we encourage registrations now to facilitate a
smooth transition to school in the fall.

o Take a moment to watch or share this video: A Day in the Life of Kindergarten at
KPR!

o Here is a recording of the “Getting Ready for Kindergarten” virtual information
session aired on Feb. 21st.

e The Royal Ontario Museum is offering a March Break discount on admissions over the
Break.

e The Cake Decorating and Bake Sale event, sponsored by the School Council, will take
place on March 25th. Just in time to pick up some Easter weekend treats.

e Immunization Notifications from HKPR Health Unit:

o The Health Unit sent out notifications, in student backpacks today, to families
with students who, according to their records, are overdue for immunization(s).
This is NOT a suspension notification, however, it is a reminder that
immunizations need to be up to date and it is an important matter to be attended
to, before April 19th.

o If you have questions or require assistance, contact the Health Unit at
1-866-888-4577 ext. 1507 or visit their website HKPR Immunization for schools.

o We can fax updated immunization records to the health unit on your behalf.

e Lost and Found clothing: Please click on the link to view the numerous items that have
been filling up our lost and found and, if you spot something of your child’s, encourage
them to come to the office to collect it, tomorrow.

e Purple and Grey Spirit Day is tomorrow.



https://www.kprschools.ca/en/learning-and-programs/kindergarten.aspx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PUT-wICogEE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PUT-wICogEE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9DGtbECCK7A
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1laVZldiAPs4KPDBOrnlLAHvoAQhTMVLb/view?usp=sharing
https://www.hkpr.on.ca/health-topics/immunization-and-vaccines/immunizations-for-school/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NarKeVay7MI0RwgiPYrUfc2mPYHdMXjy/view?usp=sharing

Important dates for the calendar:

Mar. 7 Purple and Grey Spirit Day

Mar. 8 - 15 March Break

Mar. 22 Grade 2 to 6 Movie trip

Mar. 25 Cake Decorating and Bake Sale
Mar. 29 Good Friday

Apr. 1 Easter Monday

Apr. 8 PA Day

Apr. 12 Grade 7 & 8 Movie trip.

Apr. 19 Immunization updates due to the Health Unit
May 20 Victoria Day

June 20 (Tentative) Fun Fair night

Resources you can access:

1.

AN N

KPR News Updates for Families

Daily School lliness and COVID Self-Screening tool

Volunteering: Volunteer Vulnerable Sectors Letter, KPR’s vaccination attestation form.
KPR School Cash Online information

STSCO

School Contacts:

Principal email: steven_cooper@kprdsb.ca

Office Administrator email: julie_hall@kprdsb.ca

School Staff: Spring Valley Staff Directory

School phone: 613-475-2578

School web page: Spring Valley P. S.

School email: SpringsValleyPS@kprdsb.ca

John Ford, Superintendent: john_ford@kprdsb.ca, 1-877-741-4577 ext.2012
Cyndi Dickson, Trustee: cyndi dickson@kprdsb.ca, 613-475-4222



https://www.kprschools.ca/en/UpdatesforFamilies.html
https://covid-19.ontario.ca/school-screening/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/184DxCgxfPrZiBwQiV3dF-8fWPQX2nJ1f/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1786T3C6I1XyQoBxQHi05PmMeAP_IY68Z/view?usp=sharing
https://www.kprschools.ca/en/our_schools/getinvolved/parentresources/schoolcashonline.html
https://www.stsco.ca/
mailto:steven_cooper@kprdsb.ca
mailto:julie_hall@kprdsb.ca
https://springvalley.kprdsb.ca/About%20Us/Staff%20Directory
https://springvalley.kprdsb.ca/
mailto:springsvalleyps@kprdsb.ca
mailto:john_ford@kprdsb.ca
https://www.kprschools.ca/en/our_board/boardroom/trustees/cyndidickson.html
mailto:cyndi_dickson@kprdsb.ca

